July 9%, 2018

Robert Rocha, Chief

Corpus Christ Fire Department
2406 Leopard, Suite 300
Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Chief Rocha,

On behalf of the leadership of the Texas Emergency Medical Task Force, { would like to congratulate your
department on the successful application to house one of the two new AMBUS units. Our Executive
Committee considered all the applications made by Fire and EMS Departments from across the State of
Texas and feel that Corpus Christi would be ideally suited to provide a tactical advantage 1o the EMTF
Program based on its geographic location and operational capabitity to provide trained personne! to respond
to incidents on behalf of the Program. Of cousse, this offer is contingent upon your Department’s continued
panticipation with the Texas EMTF Program, as well as execution of an agreement with the Coastal Bend
Regional Advisory Council / EMTF 11 regarding rescurce placement, participation requirements, and
deployment expectations.

The AMBUSs have been an incredibly valuable resource for the State and this program has been a
foundation of the Emergency Medical Task Force Program since its inception. 1am excited about bringing
the “AMBUS 2.0" to Texas and welcoming the Corpus Christi Fire Department to the AMBUS family.

Please sign below and return to the Texas EMTF State Coordinating Office to accept this offer and finalize
the selection process.

Sincerely and Respectfully,

Eric Epley, CEM
Program Director, Texas Empfgency Medical Task Force
Executive Director, Southyfest Texas Regional Advisory Council

I accept the offer above on behalf of the Corpus Christi Fire Department and the City of Corpus Christi.

Robert Rocha, Chief ' Dare
Corpus Christi Fire Department



